NURTURING GREAT GLOBAL LEADERS

Tuesday 1st November, 2022
Dear DBS community,

We would like to inform you that Denla British School has begun the process to become a World
Wildlife Foundation (WWT) Eco School. Through this process we will further enhance our
curriculum, make links to the local community, save resources through improved efficiency,
provide our student leaders with age-appropriate responsibilities, and provide a structure for our
school community to work together to make a positive difference.

As a part of our process we have formed an eco committee that will work closely with our Eco
Warriors and other community members. This committee consists of students, teachers, parents,
as well as representatives from government agencies and local Non Government Organisations

(INGO).
The committee includes;

DBS Staff - Simon Fowler, Satima Tanabe, Brad Dunphy.

Students - Proud (Y11), Felicia (Y11), Ging (Y11), JK (Y11), David (Y12), Pinky (Y12), Flossie
(Y9), Baibua (Y10), Ellie (Y7), Chann (Y7), Pakwan (Y6), Mika (Y06), Adrian (Y2).

DBS Community - Peach Buchanan (Isy Y4, Xander Y3), Pamela Krongphianlert (Elle Y4), Dr
Jack, Tarn Chokvanitphong, Mai Kantika, representatives from local NGOs.

The committee will meet;

- November 7th and 21st, 2022
- January 16th, 2023

- February 13th, 2023

- March 13th, 2023

- April 17th, 2023

All meetings are from 3:15pm - 4:15pm in The D2 Blackbox. All meeting minutes will be shared
with the DBS community in the school newsletter and website.

Kind regards
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Simon Fowler
Deputy Headmaster



